Introduction to Coaching and Mentoring
Expression of Interest
Need for the training
The Ethiopian Economics Association (EEA) is membership-based, not-for-profit and not politically affiliated professional organisation. It has over 5000 different categories of members (full, student, associate and institutional, and honorary).
EEA regularly organises training on technical and analytical tools for its members to enable them play an active role in their respective organisations, in communities and society at large. It is also expected that members, youth and women in particular, will play an active role in the affairs of the Association. However, this requires not only technical skills but also life skills and continued coaching and mentoring to build members confidence. 
Purpose of the training 
Coaching and mentoring are proven ways of building confidence to enable members, young men and women in particular, play active role in the affairs of their association. Senior members can serve as coaches and mentors based on their experience and wisdom. But they need a systematic approach to coaching and mentoring to be more effective. The overall purposes of the training is therefore to create a ‘critical mass’ of coaches and mentors and institutionalize coaching and mentoring services within EEA structure which members can access as and when they require it. 
Who is the training for? 
The training is for EEA members who enjoy coaching and mentoring but lack the systematic approach to coaching and mentoring.  It is also for young EEA members (male and female) who seek additional life skills to engage in EEA affairs. 
Registration: Members need to register for the training. The usual selection criteria apply. 
Class size: a maximum of 30 participants per training session. Participants will be highly diverse in terms of sex, age, and experience. 
Starting date: This is a one-day introductory training with a follow up online discussion to consolidate the learning and prepare for coaching and mentoring.  It is planned to give the training from 2nd week of September 2023 with follow up online discussion and review. 
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